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TO: Hongyu Ma

RE: INVITATION to Asian-Pacific Aquaculture 2024

On behalf of Asian-Pacific Aquaculture 2024, I am pleased to invite you to attend Asian-Pacific
Aquaculture 2024 Conference and Exposition, which is to be held July 2 - 5, 2024, at the Surabaya,
Indonesia. Asian-Pacific Aquaculture 2024 has been certified under the U.S. Trade Fair Act of 1959.

Asian-Pacific Aquaculture 2024 will feature technical sessions and workshops covering nearly all aspects
of aquaculture around the world. There will be international professionals in attendance to present the
latest research and investigations on technical and practical aspects of aquaculture.

OFFICIAL NOTICE OF ABSTRACT ACCEPTANCE - Thank you for your abstract submission:
PROGRESS ON SEX DETERMINATION AND DIFFERENTIATION OF THE MUD CRAB (Scylla
paramamosain)

The program committee of Asian-Pacific Aquaculture 2024, made of experts in aquaculture, has peer-
reviewed and accepted your abstract for a presentation. Details of your presentation will be sent by
January 2024. Your abstract will be published in the Abstract Book USB.

It is our sincere hope that you will be able to attend Asian-Pacific Aquaculture 2024. The paper you
present, as well as your expertise and attendance, will benefit the conference. In addition, what you learn
at the conference will provide benefits for aquaculture in your country.

All Asian-Pacific Aquaculture 2024 attendees are responsible for their own travel expenses including
airfare, lodging, ground transportation, meals, conference registration, and any other incidentals.

Thank you for your registration for Asian-Pacific Aquaculture 2024. Check the web page (www.was.org)
for program updates, or to book your hotel reservation.

We look forward to seeing you in Surabaya, Indonesia!

 

Sincerely,

John Cooksey
Conference Manager
Asian-Pacific Aquaculture 2024

 


